
 
NEWS FROM THE OFFICE OF 

ADAM J. BELLO 
MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

 
 
For Immediate Release  
Tuesday, June 18, 2024 

A SECTION OF WASHINGTON STREET TO CLOSE DUE TO 
CULVERT PIPE REPLACEMENT 

Road Closure Begins at 9 a.m. on June 24 

ROCHESTER, NY — Monroe County Department of Transportation today announced a section 
of Washington Street between Dresser Road and Lyell Street in the Town of Ogden will close 
beginning at 9 a.m. Monday, June 24 for a culvert pipe replacement.  The road is expected to 
remain closed through 5 p.m. Friday, June 28.   

Motorists are advised to seek alternate routes. A detour will be posted.  
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